
From: Avril Winters   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 14:07 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Gold mining. 
 
The people of Leitrim have not been consulted and I am sure if they were they would vehemently 
oppose the licenses for gold mining in this country. Consider this a formal objection to the plan by 
myself Avril Winters. We do not need our beautiful landscape destroyed by greedy corporations who 
care nothing for our lives here in Leitrim. These people, Éamon Ryan included have no consideration 
for real people living here.  
 
Regards, 
 
Avril Winters  
 


